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Hiawatha Pool to be Repainted

( KNZA )-The Hiawatha municipal pool will be repainted this year, and repairs will be made.

On the recommendation of Public Works Director Dave Grimm, the City Commission Monday
evening accepted a bid from Chemquest Inc., of Topeka, to do the work at a cost of $20,157.... (
play audio )

The bid was the lowest among two received.

Grimm said the pool was last painted five years ago...( continue audio )

Grimm also discussed with commissioners a cost estimate for the installation of a splash park at the
municipal pool. The cost was estimated at nearly $68,000. He said the cost is high because new
water and sewer lines would have to be installed for the project. In addition, he said they would
have to go under the pool deck to get electricity to the splash park.

Grimm said the cost could be cut in at least half by installing the splash park at a different location.
Starr Park was suggested as a possible location.

Following discussion, commissioners directed Grimm to gather more information and come back to
the commission. In addition, input will be sought from the Recreation Advisory Committee.
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